
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families, 

 

Attached to this newsletter are updated calendars for May and June.  The recently added dates are in red.  

We have a very busy five weeks ahead of us before the Summer holiday. 

 

Notice Board 

You may have noticed our shiny, new noticeboard that is situated at the front of the school.  Indeed, you may be 

reading this newsletter from the noticeboard itself!  A big thank you to our PFA for funding this.  It looks very 

smart and is a welcome resource. 

 

Art and Football Clubs 

There are two, new, after-school clubs over the next few weeks – art and football.  You will have received an 

email from the PFA to sign your child up for these clubs should they be interested. Again, thank you to 

everyone involved in making these opportunities happen for our children. 

 

Bookshop Visit 

Barbara Simpson, from the Coldingham Bookshop, has very kindly agreed to open the shop exclusively for 

some of our children in the month of June. We have provisionally pencilled in the 5th and 6th as dates to visit but 

will confirm these shortly. 

 

Swimming 

Our swimming sessions for P1-7 have been hugely popular this session.  These were funded by the bookshop. 

We would like to continue this as part of our Health and Wellbeing curriculum and have requested funding 

again for next session. 

 

Sports Day 

Our sports day is on Wednesday 21st June and is for all pupils, including nursery.  This event takes place over 

the course of the whole school day.  The day will begin with potted sports from 9.15-10.30am.  The afternoon 

session, comprised of races, kicks off at 1.30 and will run until 2.45 approx. We welcome families as spectators 

for part or all of the event. 

 

Staffing 

Mr Anthony Cowan will join our team as a classroom assistant from next week.  We look forward to getting to 

know him and introducing him to the children.  

 

Reports 

Children’s school reports will be issued on Friday June 2nd. 

 

Please get in touch if there is anything you need further detail on.  

 

Best wishes, 

 

Melanie Knox, 

Headteacher 
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 Kind, 

Respectful  

Safe 

 


